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Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Child Advocacy Center of Northeast Missouri will be presenting a Sexual Abuse Prevention 
program at your child’s school. This program is age appropriate. Students will gain an understanding 
of what sexual abuse is and ways to protect themselves in-person and online. The program 
encourages students to talk/report to a safe trusted adult if they witness or experience sexual abuse, 
and to utilize available resources for support. Missouri State Statute 170.045 requires school districts 
to provide this training each year to every student in grades 6th -12th.  

We will be at Montgomery High School on May 12th and 13th. If you would like additional information, 
visit our website at cacnemo.org/prevention/.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Prevention Education Specialist listed 
below or the Prevention Education Program Director. In the event that you would like to opt your child 
out of this program, please sign the bottom portion of this letter. 

**Only return the letter if you DO NOT want your child to participate in the Sexual Abuse Prevention 
program**

Sincerely,

Tom ‘Tip’ Matthews

Prevention Education Specialist
The Child Advocacy Center of Northeast MO
636-332-0899 ext. 123
 

_ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ __ __ _ _ _ _ _ _    

Sexual Abuse Prevention Program Permission
 

My child _________________________ does NOT have permission to attend the Sexual Abuse 
Prevention Program.

           
Current grade in school _____________

_____________________________________ ______________________

Parent Signature Date

https://thechildcenter.com/prevention/

